
From: Plancom
To: Rachael Markle; Steve Szafran; Easton Craft; David Maul; William Montero; Paul Cohen; Lisa Basher; Jack Malek; 

Laura Mork; Miranda Redinger; Julie Ainsworth-Taylor; Susan Chang; Donna M. Moss
Subject: FW: New Zoning Law to Allow Tent City Encampments in Shoreline Back Yards
Date: Wednesday, November 30, 2016 8:23:12 PM

------------------------------------------- 
From: Gutowsky-Zimmerman, Karen[SMTP:KGZ@SPU.EDU] 
Sent: Wednesday, November 30, 2016 8:23:04 PM 
To: Plancom 
Subject: New Zoning Law to Allow Tent City Encampments in Shoreline Back Yards 
Auto forwarded by a Rule

Please tell me that you are kidding? Please tell me that you are working for US the citizens of Shoreline. I 
have now lived next door to two Tent City’s hosted by a church, and have worked at SPU where we hosted
 a Tent City. I know what is involved in the welfare to maintain safety and sanitary conditions. This takes 
many more volunteers to assure comfortable living spaces for the residents of Tent City and the 
surrounding neighbors. This type of respectable diligence can never be monitored by a mom and pop 
giving up their back yard. We should be spending our energy fixing the homeless problem NOT adding to 
it. PLEASE I URGE YOU for the well-being of the citizens (especially the elderly and  young children) of 
Shoreline DO NOT lighten up on this zoning restriction! If families would like to house homeless people 
then they should have the courage to use their own family structure not their back yards. This is NOT fair 
for anyone involved. Even the homeless!

Please listen to the outcry of your community that you represent.

Sincerely, Karen Gutowsky, 15th and 195th
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